
Submitted again 08/16/2023 
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023, 03:47:08 PM EDT 
Subject: Re: annual appointments 
 
Tim- 
I have interest in a re-appointment to the Energy Committee. 
Please accept this letter, though I am late in responding. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mike Jacobs 
 
 
On Wednesday, May 3, 2023 at 06:06:00 PM EDT, Tim Carroll <townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov> 
wrote:  
 
 

Hi folks 

All appointments to town committees have expired.  Please send me a letter requesting reappointment to 
the energy committee by Thursday May 11 for the Select Board agenda packet. 

Tim 

 


